
Dear Parents,/ Carers, 
 
Although, COVID has not gone away school is very much starting to return to normal. The 
 reintroduction of face-to-face Parent Reviews next week, Easter Bingo and a whole school 
celebration assembly on the final day, life at Ravenscroft is very much on the up!  Over the 
past couple of weeks our Y5 Play Leaders, Reading Buddies and Key Stage monitors are  
working with the younger children again. School is becoming the whole school community our 
children thrive on. Seeing our Y5 children play with Rec, Y1 and Y2 children at lunch time fills 
me with joy and pride. 
Here are a few quotes from the children: 
Elsie (Y5) I am really enjoying playing with the little ones, it’s so nice to be back on KS1  
playing games like Duck, Duck Goose. They love it!  
Connor (Y1) I love playing Tag Dragon its funny, we have to grab tails and I got the most. 
Amelia (Y1) We’ve been playing Sharks with the hoops its fun we love the play leaders. 

Miss Hegarty 

REVIEW DAY  
WEDNESDAY 6TH APRIL 2022 

 
Please make sure you have received your 
letter and appointment time for our  
Review Afternoon on 6th April. 
 
Children will need to be picked up at 
1:15pm 
 
Some review appointments will be held on 
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th April. 
You will only receive one appointment. 
Thank you. 

Newsletter 30th March 2022 

HOME TIME ARRANGEMENTS 
 

Could you please make sure that your 
child is aware of their home time   
arrangements  before they leave for 
school each morning.  
 
The school day can be very busy and 
passing messages on may sometimes 
be difficult. 
 
Calls about changes to home time  
arrangements should be limited to 
emergencies only and where  
possible made before 2:30pm.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
EASTER BINGO 

THURSDAY 7TH APRIL 
 

We will have fun playing Bingo 
for Easter Egg prizes. 
Good luck everyone! 

COMIC RELIEF DAY 
 

A big THANK YOU to everyone who  
donated on the day.  

 
We raised £100 for Comic Relief 
and £100 in support of Ukraine. 

WE WILL FINISH FOR THE EASTER 
HOLIDAYS ON FRIDAY 8TH APRIL AT 

1:15PM. 
 

WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 
25TH APRIL. 

 
WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY EASTER! 

 


